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PRESS RELEASE
Meritor Earns Prestigious PACCAR Quality Achievement 

Award for Superior Parts
The following press release was distributed to the media and posted to Meritor.com: 

TROY, Mich. (July 17, 2013) – Meritor, Inc. (NYSE: MTOR) earned its fourth consecutive Quality Achievement 
Award from PACCAR, Inc. The award is one of the industry’s most demanding for parts and component quality and  
recognizes suppliers that have achieved a defect rate of 50 parts per million (PPM) or less during 2012.

Four Meritor manufacturing facilities received PACCAR’s 2012 Quality Achievement Award: Forest City, N.C.;  
Cienega, Mexico; Frankfort, Ky.; and Sisamex, the company’s joint venture with Quimmco in Monterrey, Mexico.

“Earning this award for several years at multiple manufacturing sites underscores our deep commitment to  
providing customers with the highest-quality components in the industry,” said Wayne Watson, general         
manager, Commercial Vehicle Systems Operations, North America, Meritor. “Drivers can be confident in the 
reliability and performance of Meritor parts.”

Meritor supplies axles, braking systems and other drivetrain components for PACCAR’s Kenworth, Peterbilt 
and DAF commercial trucks.

SEPTEMBER STOCK TAKE
Dear Valued Customer,

Please be advised that Meritor CVA Derrimut will be closed for stock take from the 4th of September and will 
re-open on the 9th of September 2013. 
Please take note of the following times and dates:

•	 All airbag orders must be submitted by 2pm on the 3rd of September.
•	 All TNT orders must be submitted by 3:30pm on the 3rd of September.
•	 ONLY VOR ORDERS WILL BE PROCESSED DURING STOCK TAKE.

All orders received after these times will not be processed until after stock take is completed. We apologise for 
any inconvenience this may cause. Thank you in advance.

 
Regards,

Meritor Team




